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Deputy Susie Pinel   
Minister for Treasury & Resources  
  
By email  
  
14th April 2021 
  
Dear Minister 
 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 

 
Fiscal Stimulus Fund 

 
The Panel wishes to enquire as to the progress made following, and any response to, its letter of 
the 25th March 2021, in which the Panel shared comments for your consideration outlining the 
findings of its brief review of the tranche 1 allocation recommendations of the Fiscal Stimulus 
Oversight Group (FSOG) to the allocation of the Fiscal Stimulus Fund (the Fund). 
 
We would also take this opportunity to request an update on the progress of tranche 2 of the 
Fund, for which we were expecting a briefing and to receive relevant documents in short order 
following recommendations of the FSOG. 
 
The Panel would be grateful for a response to this letter by Friday 16th April 2021. 
 

 
Yours sincerely  

  
  
Senator Kristina Moore  
Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 


